
From: Quinn, Johanna  
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 4:48 PM 
To: Harmon, Laura <lharmon@ci.charlotte.nc.us> 
Subject: RE: February 28 Directors Meeting Agenda 
 
 
CDOT’s statement of support for TOD Text Amendments 
CDOT has worked closely with the Planning, Design & Development Department through the TOD text 
amendment process.  We support the proposed amendments and look forward to continuing to 
collaborate with PD&D through subsequent phases this summer as we work to continue to address the 
public realm, mobility, and first/last mile transportation options within and around the TOD 
geographies. 
 


